HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

AFTERNOON EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2015 – 2:05 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM

-------------------------------------------------------------

The Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Kim Roy, Troy Garron and Tom Millias to hold a disciplinary hearing for Officer Herbert Wiltshire Jr.  Also present was Officer Herbert Wiltshire Jr., Police Chief Broderick, Officer Schleiff, Officer McDonnell, Attorney Michael Gilman, Attorney Kareem Morgan and one of Mr. Wiltshire’s daughters:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Thomas Millias
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes


The minutes of this meeting have been redacted as they include medical information concerning an employee.

Charlie Seelig

Town Administrator

